Payments to Cllrs as of May 2020
Subject to the provisions of the Independent Remuneration Panel for Wales Annual Report 


Payments to be processed at the May meeting or the meeting following appointment of a Cllr by election or co-option to the Council (where reasonable timescale allows for payment to be processed).

Following election to one of the eligible Offices detailed in the Independent Remuneration Panel for Wales Annual Report 

Where the payment is compulsory for the Office the payment will be made at the next meeting.

Where payment is discretionary the payment will be made at the next meeting provided that the payment has been agreed as part of the Council’s budget for the appropriate financial year.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Any Cllr who does not wish to receive the payment(s) should advise the Clerk of this, in writing, prior to the payment date specified above.



